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Animals do not belong in circuses and petting zoos.  They are exposed to disease 

and discomfort and do cannot exhibit their natural behaviors, even in the best cases.  

And most often, they suffer during training and traveling, without proper exercise, and 

ability to interact with nature and other animals and are most often cut off from their 

families and social groups.  Animals experience pain, fear, joy, love and dream.  We 

must not abuse them and exploit them in circuses and entertainment venues.  It’s 

absolutely not fun for the animals. 


